
Please remember that as a Charlotte County Public Schools employee, your conduct is guided 
by the Florida Code of Ethics.  This includes behavior which indicates that you value the 
acquisition of knowledge and are devoted to excellence.  As a professional development 
participant, you are agreeing to maintain the highest level of ethical conduct and to adhere to 
the following principles: 

¶ All submitted assignments and assessments must be your original product and reflect 
your sole efforts. 

¶ 


